
 

In response to the growing need for parent support groups within

Northern Ireland, ASCERT are adapting our usual face to face support

to provide on-line parent support.

 

We have developed 8 support sessions with specific subjects so you

can access the ones you are interested in or attend them all – it’s

entirely up to you. 

 

Sessions will begin Tuesday 28th April @ 7pm- 8.30pm via Zoom.

 

 

To join this group please follow the link below which will direct you to

the ASCERT Parent/Carer closed group

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/883771135427888/
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